St Levan Primary School where all children SHINE...for life

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD Tel: 01736 810486



Thursday 31st March 2022

Dear Parents

Swimming - Year 1 & 2

We are pleased to let you know that Year 1 & 2 pupils will be swimming on a Tuesday morning starting on Tuesday 26th April at Penzance Leisure Centre. We have secured a slot with a qualified swimming instructor.

The children will be swimming on the following dates:

26th April 3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th May 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th June 5th, 12th and 19th July

Swimwear, goggles, a towel and water bottle will be needed on the above dates. Please can you ensure your child packs all these items.

The children will travel by hired minibus each week accompanied by 2 school staff members.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per week to help towards the hiring of the minibus costs. Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Mr Mark Francis

Head Teacher

e-mail: secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk Website: www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk

